
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Apologies for not sending the newsletter out on Friday. I had 
written it but somehow it disappeared! Technology is great - 
most of the time!  
 
What a wonderful week of sunshine we had last week. Our 
school, with the new grass, the cherry blossom and the 
daffodils, looked so lovely and the children really enjoyed all of 
their time outside. I’m hoping this week continues in the same 
vein.  
 
On Friday, our Reception class had their first class assembly. The 
theme of this was on the importance of looking after our planet 
that God gave us. This felt so apt in the week when we gave 
thanks for the life of Pope Francis. We have used Pope Francis’s 
teachings in Laudato Si to support our work on improving and 
promoting our whole school environment. I am sure his 
messages will continue to impact on our whole community, 
even way beyond the school gates, for a long time to come.  
 

 
 
 
Our summer trips start this week with Y3 off to Cresswell Crags. 
We have our Y1 and 2 trip next week to the Yorkshire Wildlife 
Park and the Y6 residential in the last week of half term. Please 
have a look on the class blogs to see how the children get on.  
 
 
Have a good week! 
God bless 
Mrs Clements 

St Thomas of Canterbury School 

Newsletter 
Week ending Tuesday 6th May 2025 

School Calendar   

Fri 9th May- Year 3 trip to Creswell Crags  

Mon 12th – Thurs 15th May – SATS Week 

Thurs 15th May –10:00 Prospective Pre-school 
parent morning  

Fri 16th May – Year 1 & 2 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife 
Park 

Fri 16th May – School Disco 

Weds 21st – Fri 23rd May – Year 6 Residential 
 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 

Spring Bank Half Term 
 

Mon 2nd June – Pupils return to school  

Thurs 5th June – Own clothes day for Bottles for 
summer fair  

Sun 8th June– Summer Fair 

Tues 10th June –17:00 Reception 2025 Parent 
information evening   

Mon 16th June – Class Photos 

Weds 18th – Fri 20th June – Year 5 Residential 

Mon 23rd June- 14:15 Y3 & Y6 Open Afternoon 

Tues 24th June – 14:15 Y2 & Y4 Open Afternoon 

Weds 25th June - 14:15 Y1 & Y5 Open Afternoon 

Mon 7th July – 16:00 Autumn 1 Breakfast/Afterschool 
Club bookings open 

Mon 7th July – Reception trip to Cleethorpes 

Tues 8th July – Year 6 Crucial Crew trip 

Weds 9th July –19:00 Year 6 Leaver’s Show at 
Meadowhead 

Thurs 10th July – Year 4 trip to Weston Park Museum 

Weds 16th July – Pre-School Family Fun Day (Pre-
school closed) 

Fri 18th July – Whole School Sports day at EIS 

Tues 22nd July – Last day of School Year  

Tues 22nd July – 14:30 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  

Weds 23rd July – Inset Day (No pupils in school) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Smart watches 
Children should not be coming to school with smart watches. These are any watches that connect to the internet or have a 
camera. These kinds of watches can pose a safeguarding risk for our children 
 
 

Toys in School 
Just a reminder that toys and cards (for example Pokémon) are 
not allowed in school. If you feel that your child needs a fidget 
toy from home to support their learning, please contact Miss 
McKay, our SENCO to discuss this. senco@st-tc.co.uk  
 
Absence due to illness 
After a review with our Attendance Worker from Sheffield City 
Council, it has been brought to our attention that, although our 
overall attendance figures are very good, many of our absences 
are for ‘low level illness’ such as coughs and colds. 
 

Going forward, if you call school or leave a voicemail to report 
your child’s absence, we ask that you please explain the illness 
your child has and the symptoms they are showing. As part of 
our duty of care, we need this information to both safeguard 
staff and other children from any possible exposure to 
infections, and also to confirm how long your child should be 
absent. For example, if your child has sickness and/or 
diarrhoea, they need to be absent for 48 hours after the last 
bout of illness. On some occasions, it might be that, through 
our conversation, we advise that your child is actually well 
enough to attend school. Often, children feel much better once 
they are with their friends and engaged in their learning.  
 

If you are unsure if your child is well enough to be in school, 
please refer to the below NHS guidance:  
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/  
 

As part of our duty of care, we will be carrying out a ‘spot 
check’ home visit to some families if their child is off sick. This is 
to see how we can support in enabling children to return to 
school.

 
 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

Class Last Week This Week 

Year 1 96.8% 94.1% 

Year 2 96.2% 86.5% 

Year 3 93.1% 94.1% 

Year 4 69.3% 94.7% 

Year 5 99.2% 99.7% 

Year 6 95.8% 97.3% 

 

Spring Term PE Days 

Reception Friday AM 

Year 1 Monday PM & Thursday AM 

Year 2 Monday AM & Thursday AM 

Year 3 Tuesday AM & Thursday PM 

Year 4 Tuesday AM* & Thursday PM 

Year 5 Tuesday PM* & Thursday AM 

Year 6 Monday PM & Thursday AM 
 

AM - children come to school in their PE kit and bring their 
uniform to change into. 
PM - children should come dressed in their uniform, with 
their PE kit to change into. 

Makaton Sign of the Week 
This week’s sign is Ballet. 

Please click this link to see how it is done! 

https://youtu.be/2C88UWP_Y88 

 

Uniform 

White or red embroidered polo shirt 
• Red embroidered school sweater (round neck) or cardigan 
• Red gingham dress 
• Black trousers, black skirt or black pinafore dress 
• In warm weather, black formal shorts, just above the knee, 
may be worn. 
• Black leather fitted school shoes 
• White or black socks or black tights 
 
PE Kit 
• Black shorts 
• White or red embroidered round neck t-shirt 
• Black jogging bottoms 
• Grey embroidered hoodie 
• Trainers for games 
 
One stud earring may be worn in each ear as long as this can 
easily be removed by the child for PE but no other jewellery. 
Makeup, including nail varnish, may not be worn.  
 
Children may wear a watch for school if they wish.  
Children may not have lettering, lines or other designs in 
their hair. We also ask that, for health and safety reasons, 
long hair is tied back. 
 
Due to the weather, if children are wanting to play 
football/sports on the field, they must bring change of shoes. 

 

mailto:senco@st-tc.co.uk
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